
Dear Council Member  
 
At the AGCC AGM to be held on June 24th 2010 there are vacancies for up 
to 5 new Board members.  
  
One member of the Board is due for re-election on rotation for a second term, 
and a further two Board members co-opted during the year will be standing for 
their first three year term. This leaves a minimum of two vacancies for new Board 
members. 
 
We would like to encourage all members of the Council to consider putting 
themselves forward to serve on the Board. 
 
There is no need to respond to this e mail unless you would like to discuss the 
work of the Board with me, as we will ensure that you are automatically sent 
proposal forms when available. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Bob 
 
Samantha Sim 
PA to Chief Executive, Robert Collier 
Aberdeen and Grampian Chamber of Commerce 
Greenhole Place 
Bridge of Don 
Aberdeen 
AB23 8EU 
 


